Dear Classmates,

It’s been almost 40 years since we graduated from Lewis & Clark College! Crazy, right?
Remember surviving ice storms, pulling all-nighters, or going to international student parties?
Remember the view from the Manor House, or pizza and video games at the Plattform?

We hope that you will plan to join us on campus for Alumni Weekend, June 20-23, 2024, to
celebrate our 40th reunion!

We are writing to you today with some simple requests:

1. Save the Date: June 20-23, 2024. Make sure to visit the reunion website to get all the
details. Registration opens in February.

2. Help plan the celebration! Please join the 1984 class reunion committee to plan our 40™
reunion - it’s not too late and we’d love to have you. It's great fun too! Interested?
e Contact our staff reunion coordinator, Ginger Moshofsky, at 503-768-7444 or
ginger@Iclark.edu for more information.
e Check out our Facebook page - Lewis & Clark College Class of 1984

3. Update your information! If you didn’t receive this letter by email or snail mail, it
means that L&C does not have your contact information. Please email your details to
update@Iclark.edu. Most Alumni Weekend information is sent electronically, and we
want you to be in the loop!

For so many of us, we look back and realize how we were transformed by our time at Lewis &
Clark. We remember the friendships, the support and care of professors and staff, and our own
growth in working toward our hopes and dreams. We remember seeking out unfamiliar lands and
cultures through the overseas study programs. Now it’s time to return to campus. Our community
is broad and deep, and returning will not only bring memories, but opportunities to meet new
friends with surprising things in common. Maybe we can rekindle, even for a moment, our
happiest of days in this remarkable place!

Some Highlights of the Lewis & Clark Alumni Weekend 2024:

Meet the 26" president of Lewis & Clark, Dr. Robin Holmes-Sullivan.

Stay in the renovated Odell Hall- it has air conditioning!

Sip alumni wine.

Attend an International Affairs panel moderated by Bob Mandel.

Renew old friendships and make new friends at our class reception.

Enjoy fantastic food, roam your campus, and reconnect with our community.

Mark your calendars, and we’ll see you in June!
Your Class Reunion Committee,

Mary Dindorf, Nevill Eschen, Tom Fitch, Mark Gary, Jim Kean, Ginger Moshofsky, Lisa
Powell, and Sara Rothert


go.lclark.edu/college/reunions
mailto:update@lclark.edu

